
CO c^rn e// 

BETTIS, BOYLE & STOVALL, INC. 
P.O. BOX 1240 

GRAHAM, TEXAS 76450 RECEIVED OCD 
Off (940) 549-0780 ext. 123 

Fax (940) 549-7405 
2010 JUL 28 A II: 32 

July 19, 2010 

Via Facsimile and U.S. Mail 

Mr. Mark Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy, Management, 

and Natural Resources 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Re: Case No. 14339 Application of OGX Resources LLC for approval of a salt water 
disposal well, Latham Federal No. 1 SWD Well, located 1980' FSL and 1800' 
FEL of Section 15, T25S, R29E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Fesmire, 

Bettis, Boyle & Stovall, Inc. hereby withdraws its objection to the above referenced 
application filed by OGX Resources LLC seeking authorization to inject salt water in the 
Latham Federal No. 1 SWD Well, located 1980' FSL and 1800' FEL of Section 15, 
T25S, R29E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico. 

Yours truly, 
BETTIS, BOYLE & STOVALL, INC. 

T^Mt+l—-
Brint Albritton 
Vice President 

(I- 131 


